From: Bob Byrne

To: Major, Erica (BOS)
Cc: MelgarStaff (BOS); Fieber, Jennifer (BOS); cathy@sfcommunityliving.org; ChanStaff (BOS); Stefani, Catherine

(BOS); Peskin, Aaron (BOS); Mar. Gordon (BOS); Preston. Dean (BOS); Haney. Matt (BOS); MandelmanStaff
[BOS]; Ronen, Hillary; Walton, Shamann (BOS)

Subject: Comment for 12/13 hearing on Sidewalk Repair and Maintenance

Date: Tuesday, December 7, 2021 3:43:11 PM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

Dear Chair Melgar, Supervisor Preston, and Supervisor Peskin:

I’'m a District 7 resident, I'm 74 years old, and a member of Sunnyside Neighborhood Association & San
Francisco SAFE.

I’'m writing to make sure you know that the bad state of our sidewalks is a huge burden on me and others
like me.

A collapsed sidewalk at the end of my block is a danger to anyone walking by it. My dog & | carefully
walk past it daily. Years ago (5?7 6?) someone put a folding sawhorse beside the hole in
the ground. A temporary, inadequate solution at best.

| recently opened Service Request Number 14632599 to address this persistent problem. The request
was opened on Nov. 11 2021 & Closed Nov. 28. In spite of this, the hole in the sidewalk remains a

pedestrian hazard. Please see the attached photos.

| urge you to fix our sidewalks now so that older adults and people with disabilities
can travel safely and with ease.

Thank you,
Robert "Bob" Byrne
719 Joost Ave, San Francisco, CA 94127
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